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Dear Dr. Martin: 

In keeping with ACCJC's Policy on Monitoring Institutional Performance and Policy on 
Commission Actions on Institutions, ACCJC staff notified City College of San Francisco in a 
letter dated October 17, 2022, of its placement on enhanced fiscal monitoring for a third year 
based on an analysis of the college’s 2022 annual fiscal report submission. The College was 
first placed on enhanced monitoring in September 23, 2020. The letter also required City 
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institutions to post current accreditation information on a Web page no more than one click from 
the institution’s home page. In keeping with ACCJC policy, the Commission action will also be 
posted on the ACCJC website within 30 days of the date of the Commission’s action. 

If  you have any questions about this letter or the Commission’s action, please feel free to contact 
Dr. Mac Powell or the vice president assigned as liaison to your institution. 

Sincerely, 

Mac Powell, MBA, Ph.D. Lori Gaskin, Ph.D. 
President Chair 

cc: Ms. Kristin Charles, Accreditation Liaison Officer 


